
WELCOME
Dear Families,

Welcome to second grade! My name is Molly 

McCarthy and I am so excited to be your child’s 

teacher this year. This will be my third year 

teaching in Easton. I am looking forward to another 

exciting year at Blanche Ames!

Second grade is an incredible year of growth. My 

goal is always to instill confidence and a love for 

learning in each child. It is so exciting to watch them 

learn and grow as readers, writers, mathematicians, 

and overall learners throughout the year in second 

grade. I always strive for our classroom to be a place 

your child looks forward to coming everyday!

I am looking forward to a wonderful year together!

Sincerely,

Ms. McCarthy



WELCOME

To S co d G ade
Welcome to Second Grade! My name is Ms. 

McCarthy and I will be your teacher this year! We are 

going to have so much fun and I can’t wait to get to 

know you. Want to know a little bit about me? I love to 

read and go to the beach. I also love spending time 

with my friends and family. Check out some of my 

other favorite things below! I hope you have a great 

summer. I can’t wait to see you and hear all about it!

Love,

Ms. McCarthy

MY FAVORITES:

FOOD: Pasta

BOOK: Harry Potter

HOBBY: Arts and crafts

CANDY: Sour Patch

Watermelon

COLOR: Pink

Place: Disney World

Drink: Starbucks Iced Coffee

Store: Target



Ms. Me arthy s Supp y Lis

-2 Boxes of sharpened pencils

-Blunt tip scissors

-2 Boxes of 24 count Crayola crayons 

-1 Pair of headphones 

-1-2 Packs of glue sticks

-1 Box of 12 count Crayola colored pencils 

-1-2 Packs of thin black Expo markers

Please put all of the above items in a gallon ziploc 

labeled with your child’s name.

-1 inch binder with clear view front 

-1 wide ruled spiral notebook

-Gallon Size Ziploc Bags (girls only) 

-Sandwich Size Ziploc Bags (boys only) 

-Tissues- we always need these!

All other items will be provided including a take 

home folder and a pencil box.


